BlueHill-esl.com



Name	_ Date

Moving to a Farm

Mr. and Mrs. Jefferson had just moved to a small farm. The farm had a white house and plenty of land for the farm. They planned to grow mostly vegetables. However, Mrs. Jefferson really liked flowers and insisted that she have a little space to plant tulips. sunflowers and roses. Mr. Jefferson agreed, and he helped his wife choose a nice spot in the front of their little house for the garden.

Soon it came time to begin planting. Mr. Jefferson planted tomato seeds first. He was very good at getting tomatoes to grow. Usually, each summer's crop had so many tomatoes that he would give some to the neighbors.

It was impossible for him and his wife to eat all of them. Corn, cucumbers, carrots and eggplant were also easy for Mr. Jefferson to grow. He liked working in his vegetable garden every year.

Once he began planting, he would water the garden each day. By the middle of the summer, the garden would be in full bloom. He and his wife would have a feast of summer vegetables. This made living on a small farm perfect for Mr. and Mrs. Jefferson.









Circle the correct answer below.

- 1. What did Mr. Jackson plant first?
- a. corn
- b. tomatoes

c. cucumbers

d. apples

- 2. When were the flowers in full bloom?
- a. spring
- b. fall

c. summer

d. winter

- 3. Who did he give the extra tomatoes to?
- a. friends
- b. enemies

c. no one

d. neighbors

Name	Date

Moving to a Farm

Mr. and Mrs. Jefferson had just moved to a small farm. The farm had a white house and plenty of land for the farm. They planned to grow mostly vegetables. However, Mrs. Jefferson really liked flowers and insisted that she have a little space to plant tulips. sunflowers and roses. Mr. Jefferson agreed, and he helped his wife choose a nice spot in the front of their little house for the garden.

Soon it came time to begin planting. Mr. Jefferson planted tomato seeds first. He was very good at getting tomatoes to grow. Usually, each summer's crop had so many tomatoes that he would give some to the neighbors.

It was impossible for him and his wife to eat all of them. Corn, cucumbers, carrots and eggplant were also easy for Mr. Jefferson to grow. He liked working in his vegetable garden every year.

Once he began planting, he would water the garden each day. By the middle of the summer, the garden would be in full bloom. He and his wife would have a feast of summer vegetables. This made living on a small farm perfect for Mr. and Mrs. Jefferson.

